

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

7th Floor Somare Foundation P O Box 6601 BOROKO, NCD Papua New Guinea Phone: 3250180 Facsimile: 3250182

Email: odir@daltron.com.pg

Date: 28th May, 2004

File: W/File-Sec. Off

Mr. Xian Zhu
Country Director
World Bank Office Sydney
Level 19, 14 Martin Place CML Building
Sydney NSW 2000
AUSTRALIA

Dear Mr. Zhu,

SUBJECT: GEF PNG ENDORSEMENT LETTER FOR THE MSP PROPOSAL ON PNG RURAL ENERGY FUND

On behalf of the GEF Papua New Guinea – Global Environment Facility of the Papua New Guinea Republic, I would like to confirm that we fully support the proposal on PNG Rural Energy Fund and do endorse the project for the Bank to submit to the GEF Council for their consideration and approval.

I wish you every success.

Yours sincerely,

DR. WARI IAMO

Secretary

Cc: Mr. Robin Broadfield

GEF/WB Regional Coordinator East Asia and Pacific Region World Bank, Washington DC

Fax: 202 522 1666